From: Matthew Allee <matthew@ward43.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 1:15:37 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward Gift Reporting 

 

Hi Steve, 

This email is to report the following gifts that were accepted by the Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Smith around the holiday season:

Date: December 2, 2014

Giftor: CH Robinson

Gift: a tin of Carol's Cookies, with an approximate value of $36.50

Date: December 11, 2014

Giftor: Chicago Transit Authority

Gift: a CTA totebag, with an approximate value of $24.00

Date: December 16, 2014

Giftor: ComEd

Gift: a ComEd hardhat, with an approximate value of $24.00

Date: December 17, 2014

Giftor: Joyce Salsburg

Gift: Starbucks hot cocoa package, with an approximate value of $18.00

Date: December 18, 2014

Giftor: Immediate MD

Gift: chocolate almond toffee, with an approximate value of $40.00

Date: December 22, 2014

Giftor: Maragos & Maragos

Gift: box of chocolates, with an approximate value of $15.00

Please let me know if you need any further details on this.

Many thanks.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee 

Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

